
 
 

 
What a busy week we have had once again, this time with many of our children visiting secondary schools. 
Firstly, on Tuesday during school time two of our Year 5 children were fortunate to take part in a science 
event at Writhlington. They travelled around the science labs and were able to take part in many different 
experiments.  
Next, on Tuesday evening at Somervale it was the turn of our Year 4 children to get together with other 
schools for the final greater depth maths event. As always the children were very collaborative in their 
thinking and worked well to solve many challenges. 
Finally, on Thursday our three Year 6 girls went off to their three different secondary schools that they will 
attend next year, whilst we had our own shuffle up day here at Leigh. Swallows were also fortunate to 
have their new teacher, Mr Schofield, visit their classroom and work with them for the afternoon.  
We are looking forward to the many celebrations to end our year and term. The Key Stage 2 children are 
very busy practising the play that will take place on Thursday 17th July at The Memorial Hall. There are 
still tickets available from the school office. 
There seems to be many fidget toys coming into school at the moment. Can they please remain at home 
unless this has been agreed with your child’s class teacher. Fidget toys do have a purpose in class for 
some but the moment they seem to be being used as a general toy and we would hate for them to get 
lost. 

 
Mrs Ball 
 

National Read-Aloud Challenge 
We would like to circulate The National Read-Aloud Challenge. This is a free initiative for children 
to encourage reading throughout the summer holidays. To sign up to this fun challenge, please go 

to: https://www.readaloudchallenge.co.uk/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Useful Contacts 
Office - office@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 

SENCO - Gemma Smith - gsmith@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 
Leadership - mball@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk  or gsmith@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 
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News from the Classrooms 
 

 
The children this week in Robins have been getting ready to go to school and 
have enjoyed playing schools in the role play area. 
 

 
 

 
 
We had a wonderful week talking about our feelings through the Colour 
Monster book. We shared strategies for when we feel worried or anxious. 
We also welcomed to the classroom the new reception class and it was 
wonderful to see the children making new friendships.  
 

 
 
As part of our geography unit, this week we have been studying rivers.  We 
found out that a river has three parts and each part has different features. We 
looked at some new vocabulary & pictures and matched these to each section 
of the river. Why don’t you quiz us on our knowledge! 
 

 
 

Goldfinch class have had lots of fun learning about teeth and have investigated 
which drinks have an effect on  the health of our teeth. We are already finding 
that drinks high in sugar are particularly damaging but will wait to see the end 
results on Monday.  
 
 

 
 

Swallows had a brilliant day at Bristol Zoo Project. We learnt how Giraffes fight 
each other to show who is stronger and how Lemurs waft their scent around 
with their tails. We also saw Cheetahs, Bears, Meerkats and wolves. Although 
this links to our topic of Kenya, the children also built on their knowledge of 
evolution and inheritance from a previous science topic. 
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